1945 - 2024

إنايتيوانااليت ولجعون



With profound sadness, Khaja Bandanawaz University mourns the passing of our Honourable Chancellor,

Dr. Syed Shah Khusro Hussaini Saheb,

the esteemed Sajjada Nasheen of Dargah Hazrath Khaja Bandanawaz (Rh).

Dr. Hussaini was not just a visionary; he was the driving force behind the establishment of KBNU, a university built to embody his ideals of academic excellence, spiritual values, and social responsibility.

This is bring to the notice of all the University employees that, Dr. Syed Shah Khusro Hussaini Sahab, His Excellency Chancellor and President Khaja Education Society is no more. In this connection a condolence meeting will be held on 7th November, 2024 at 12:00 noon in the University Auditorium.

THE OFFICE WILL REOPEN ON 11-11-2024